
From:  "airesantunes" <mario72@optusnet.com.au> 
To: <simon.truong@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:  25/01/2011 11:11 am 
Subject:  Fw:Woolworths and Dan Murthys at Wolli Creek 
 
 
 
 
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: airesantunes  
To: simon.truong@planning.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2011 11:11 AM 
Subject: Fw: Dan Murthys at Wolli Creek 
 
 
 
Dear Simon Truong , 
 
 
    
   Im writing to you in regards to the development at Wolli Creek for Woolworths and Dan Murthys how 
can the devopment go a head when the streets are unable to cope with traffic now as i understand the 
development is on the corner of Princess hwy and Brodie Spark Drive and Arncliffe st is the street behind 
the deveopment now Arncliffe st is two lanes which usually is a car park both mornings and afternoons due 
to workers from the industrial factories in the area parking their cars along Arncliffe st and Brodie Spark 
Drive is also always full of traffic in the morning. I find it hard to believe that both you and the council feel 
that the area can cope with the excess traffic. With no more parking available on the street how is 180 odd 
car spaces sufficient for both Woolworths and Dan Murthys not even 400 car spaces would be enough. 
   Thank you for reading my email and i look forward to your response . 
 
 
     Mario Antunes  
  7 Belmore st. Arncliffe 


